
  
No-Till Equipment Rental Program 

 

The District had a busy year moving our no-till equipment last year as equipment 

use was up compared to previous years.  In total, 880 acres were planted with our 

no-till grain drills and corn planters.  This equipment is available to Orange County 

farmers and while we do not require that they be used strictly as no-till planters, 

the District does encourage it. 

We currently have two Great Plains No-till Drills and two John Deere Conservation 

Planters.  The No-till drills include native grass seed boxes as well as a general 

grain box and a small seeds box.  Our corn planters are 4 row planters with dry 

fertilizer boxes.  Both planters now have row cleaners to clear trash out of the 

way of the planting units.  If you are interested in renting one of our planters or 

grain drills you can contact the District for rental information and requirements.   


